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To:

The Dean of Admissions,

Arthur College of Business Management

Liverpool – P5 4YT
17th May, 2012

Dear Sir/Madam,

I am writing in reference to the MBA course offered by your college. I have completed my graduation in Economics and now, I want to enroll in your Masters program. I am requesting you to please send me the application kit for admission to this course.

Please find an enclosed £25 check along with this letter for the application form and postal charges.

Thanking You,

Sincerely,

Jerry McDonald
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